

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

Credit Card Fee Recovery Options

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the City of Saskatoon proceed with Option 1 Continue Status Quo and in 2026 explore alternative payment processors that offer surcharging; and
- That the report referenced in Option 1 also include information about using credit cards as an option for payments made to the City where credit cards are not currently accepted including the possibility of recovering the credit card fees on those new payments options.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on September 4, 2024, considered a report of the Corporate Financial Services Division regarding the above.

Attachment

September 4, 2024 report of the Corporate Financial Services Division.